No.IPH-A(B)15-1/2018
Government of Himachal Pradesh

Jal Shakti Vibhag
From

The Secretary (Jal Shakti) to the

Government of Himachal Pradesh
To

\ /f he Engineer in Chief (Project)

Jal Shakti Vibhag, Mandi District Mandi

Dated: Shimla-171002, the (@15 February, 2021
Subject:- Reg. additional charge to FM-BAP Projects.
Sir,

[ am directed to refer to your letter No. ENC(Projects)
JSV/MND/Budget-2020/2334 dated 2-2-2021 on the subject cited above and to say
that PMU, headed by the Chief Engineer has been constituted alongwith staff, under
your administrative control and established at Mandi, the place where the O/o ENC,
Projects is stationed and the works of FM-BAP were also assigned to PMU. Hence,
the proposal to assign the work of FM-ABP to the Chief Engineer, Dharmshala does
not contain any merit. However, various Flood Protection Works being
proposed/undertaken by JSV under NABARD or other State heads shall continue to
remain in domain of concerned Zonal Chief Engineers as earlier and present system
of sending these to ENC JSV, HQ, Shimla by the Zonal Chief Engineers shall
continue to prevail.

Yours faithfully,

(Vikas Labroo) /

Secretary (JSV) to'the
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh
Phone No0.0177-2621902

Endst. No. As above Dated: Shmla-2, 2021

Copy forwarded to the Engineer in Chief, Jal Shakti Vibhag, HP
Shmla-5 w.r.to the above referred letter of ENC(Project) for information.

Under Secretary (JSV) to the
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh
Phone No0.0177-2880484
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